
Calling all art lovers! Do you want to learn 
more about theNate, a world-class sculpture park 
and the best-kept secret of the South Suburbs?  
Do you already know and love theNate, and want 
to share that love with your community? Do you 
want to have fun while learning something new?  
If so, we want you! 
Help us customize our Ambassadors for theNate 
pilot program! We are looking to assemble a  
“think tank” of enthusiastic volunteers to get  
involved in the development of this new program  
to train our ambassador-docents who will then  
help spread the word about theNate, and possibly 
even learn to give tours of our amazing collection.  
No prior experience with art necessary! 
COMMITMENT: we will meet online/virtually the 
first Thursday of October and November, initially.

October 1 and November 5
We envision the program running year-round with 
monthly meetings, but this pilot program will be 
the two initial meetings. 
BENEFITS: be a part of building an exciting new  
program and gain special behind-the-scenes  
access to the collection, GSU’s Art Historian  
Dr. Rebecca Siefert, and the staff of theNate. 

For more information or to reserve your spot in the pilot program, contact  
Sherri Denault, Education and Outreach Coordinator (email) sdenault@govst.edu.

www.govst.edu/sculpture

Upon completion of the course you will have the 
opportunity to utilize your area of interest and  
expertise by:

•	 Sharing your knowledge by spreading the 
	 word about the collection
•	 Doing a presentation in the communities we  
	 serve, and local organizations
•	 Volunteering at one of our established events
•	 Helping with fundraising and sponsorships
•	 Volunteering for a school tour of theNate

Ambassadors for theNate


